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December 10, 1979

Mr. Howar remer
Patent Co nsel
WARF
614 N. Walnut St.
Madison, WI 53705

Dear Howard,

I spoke with Tom Mooney of Congressman Railsback's staff regarding
HR 2414. I inquired about movement of this bill through Kastenmeyer's
subcommittee. He indicated that there will probably be some action by the
end of January or early February.

Railsback spoke before the Virginia Patent Association two weeks ago
and seemed to favor some action on patent legislation. Mooney is sending
me a copy of the talk and I will make it available to you. Depending on
what's in the talk. I shall probably communicate with Mooney next month.

My very best wishes for the holiday season.

Cordially,

Martin Rachmeler

MR/cc


